
2021 VIRTUAL WEEK AT THE CAPITOL

Join us starting March 15, 2021 for a week of virtual advocacy at the Capitol featuring expert 
training from our public affairs team, inspiring conversations with aging services leaders, opportunities 
to meet with your legislator, and times to share with colleagues from around the state about your 
successes and challenges in serving seniors. Register here and let’s show lawmakers that we are 
committed partners in our shared goal to assure access to safe, quality care for older Minnesotans 
in the communities they call home.

DATES
March 15th: Advocacy Training Day
Join us virtually during one of three one-hour trainings hosted by our public affairs team to get 
equipped with advocacy tools and strategies for when you meet with lawmakers. 

Advocacy Training Times
8:00 AM • 12:00 PM • 4:00PM

March 16th: Conversation with Industry Leaders • 9 - 10 a.m.
Hear from and have an opportunity to connect with aging services leaders about the latest 
updates in long-term care.

March 19th: Reflection and Next-Steps Conversation with Colleagues • 9 - 10 a.m.
This is an opportunity to reflect with your colleagues and discuss the best practices for following-up 
on the issues you brought up with your legislators.

March 16th-March 18th: Meet with Legislators and Policy Makers
We will schedule meetings with a lawmaker that represents your setting. If you have any specific 
accommodations we should keep in mind, we can do our best to accommodate. Just let us know.

#LeadingAgeAdvocates

https://my.leadingagemn.org/nc__event?id=a0l5a00000EZ0o0AAD

